
QUT are seeking people with lived experience of the
Department of Veterans' Affairs Treatment Cycle
arrangements to participate in a survey to provide
feedback on their experiences. 

Are you a DVA client, General Practitioner or Allied
Health Provider that has transitioned to the allied
health treatment cycle arrangements? 
QUT would love to hear from you!

The survey will take 10 minutes of your time, and
you will be contributing to an important evaluation
of the current DVA treatment cycle arrangements.

Follow the link for more information, including
access to the survey: https://www.qut-dva-
treatmentcycles-evaluation.com
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